
March 12, 2024  
10th Day of The January Term 
Maysville, MO  
 
 
 
 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen, West District Commissioner, Kyle White 
and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was 
then recited by all in attendance. There are many in our area with health issues and we continue to keep them in our 
prayers.  
 
East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve today’s agenda and the minutes from the March 5 
meeting. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second to approve the agenda and approve the minutes. All in 
favor. Motion carried.  
 
New signage will be made for the Fairgrounds area and outlining who is and who is not responsible for its use.  
 
County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented fund balances as well as documents for the current BRO projects that will be let 
this summer. Currently the County has been awarded 5 BRO projects.  
 
Discussion was had on the recycling center and what can be done to make it a better area. Too much trash is being 
placed in receptacles. Recycling has increased to the point that 3 trips are sometimes required to empty the bins.   
 
Brush bid notices will be published in the paper at the end of March. If you have questions rather your property has been 
ok’d, please contact The County Clerk’s Office. For those that have not completed the clean up of brush they will be bid 
out and billed to the property owner.  
 
County Clerk, Melissa Meek wants to remind everyone that she has moved the precinct in Sherman Township to 
Clarksdale and the precinct in Colfax Township to Cameron. Voters who are unable to get to the polls on election day are 
able to vote absentee in her office until April 1st at 5 p.m. She also reminded the Commission that filing for County offices 
will continue until March 26.  
 
Collector/Treasurer Jessica Lee questioned a patron’s taxes that were mailed over the Christmas holiday and then 
returned because of the date received. The Commission will not waive this patron’s penalties due to not receiving their 
taxes as of this date, March 12, 2024. 
 

With no other business before the Commission, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen, made the motion to 
adjourn until March 19, 2024. West District Commissioner, Kyle White, made the second to adjourn. All in 
favor, motion carried.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


